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Dear Parents and Carers,

An open door for parents has always been our policy here at Bealings, and we have been so disappointed that you haven't been able to come into school and see the exciting spaces that your children have been working in this year, that we have decided to do something about it.

On Wednesday 14th and Thursday 15th July, after school, we will open our doors to you and invite you to take a walk through the school with your child/ren.

Please arrive to collect your child at the usual time, but then make your way over to the side entrance to the Reception classroom. A member of staff will be at the door to ensure a staggered entry and masks must be worn unless medically exempt. There will be a one-way system in place, but you will be able to walk through the entire school.

Please only attend one of the dates as we are offering two in order to reduce the queue.

We can't wait to see you and welcome you in!

Kind regards,

The Bealings Team

Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: admin@bealings.suffolk.sch.uk
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